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As a proud Oregon grandmother, I am writing to express my strong support for 

HB2684.  Oregon's children deserve a healthy start, and that must include the 

provision of healthy school grounds, gardens and buildings.  Making information 

regarding the use of pesticides public will ensure that staff and parents are able to 

care for children statewide. 

Thank you for supporting this bill. 


